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This Week

It was Year 9's turn for the 
Kirklees schools 

athletics.  On Tuesday 
afternoon, a group of 

selected students went to 
Leeds Road playing fields 

to represent Newsome 
Academy. Well done to all 

involved.

Last Week

We were straight back into 
it!  Lots to do and lots to 

prepare before the end of 
the year.

Friday we had a number of 
students on their Bronze 

DofE training course.
Well done to all those 

involved.

Next Week

End of year exams begin 
for Year 9.  These are 
important exams for 

students to both show 
what they have learnt 

throughout the year as 
well as prepare for Key 

Stage 4.  Good Luck to all 
Year 9 students.

Mrs C Fletcher - Head of Year
cfletcher@newsomeacademy.co.uk

Mr S Mitchell – SLT Link
smitchell@newsomeacademy.co.uk


	Slide 1

